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Sent from my Galaxy 
 
 
-------- Original message -------- 
From:   
Date: 28/05/2024 13:00 (GMT+00:00)  
To: consultations@canterbury.gov.uk  
Subject: Canterbury city council's new draft local plan consultation  
 
 
My name is Richard Williams my address is  I am writing to object to the 
proposed development of 2000 houses at the countryside between Blean, Tyler Hill and Roygh Common.i feel that 
the development is far to big and is in totally the wrong place.i feel the impact on on the surrounding areas is too 
much.the increase in traffic in Rough Common and surrounding areas and the associated extra pollution.the impact 
on the infrastructure drainage pollution would be horrendous.the increase of population and associated increased 
air and light pollution the loss of rare wildlife including skylarks yellowhammers nightingales,bats butterflies, foxes 
badgers,stoats,the loss of farmland and green open spaces and ancient woodland.destroying the character of St 
Cosmus and St Damian Church and other historical monuments and would turn the Crab and Winkle into not much 
more than an urban street.although I accept that there is currently a housing crisis but I feel that this development is 
far too big and in totally the wrong place  
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